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Accident - Austin Calama, Chile

Austin Engineering Limited (Austin) regrets to advise that a fatal accident of a local employee has
occurred at the facility located in Calama, Chile.

The accident occurred at approximately 6:00pm on Monday 22 May 2017 (Chile time) while a
crane operation was being carried out. Austin’s emergency protocols were implemented with the
employee receiving immediate assistance, however the employee died at the scene.

The relevant Chilean authorities have been notified, and the Calama facility has been temporarily
closed pending an investigation that is ongoing.

Austin extends its deepest condolences to the family, friends and colleagues at this difficult time
and we ask that the privacy of the family be respected. Counselling services have been made
available to the family, Chile employees and their families.
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